
 
 
 

"The Parents of , a participant in the Field Trip to 

  , understand that the Field Trip may be cancelled at the 

discretion of the District due to safety issues caused by the COVID-19 pandemic or other 

concerns. The District ISD 271 shall not be liable for the refund of any payments made to the 

Travel Agency or Operation by the Parent or Student and all such requests must be processed 

by the Parent     through the Travel Agency or Operation." 

 
*This should be signed and dated by the Parent (or Student if over 18). 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Parent/Guardian Date 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

03 23 21 


